
Correction Regarding Date of Viva-voce  

of M.Phil Admission Examination 2020  

in the Dept. of Ancient Indian History and Culture 

It is hereby being notified, that all concerned applicants for admission to the M.Phil Course 

of the Department of Ancient Indian History and Culture, will have to appear for a Viva-

voce examination on the 22nd of January (Wednesday) 2020 and not the 21st of January 

2020 as had been notified earlier. We are sorry for the inadvertent error and any 

inconvenience thus caused.  

 

Rita Chaudhuri                 

Convenor,             

M.Phil Research Advisory Committee,                                                         

Dept. of AIHC,                          

University of Calcutta.  

 

 


